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Many-Faceted Success!
The 2016–17 school year has been another exciting one for 

Nohl Canyon’s Roadrunners! From new carpet in the TLC to the 
best-ever Jog-a-thon to district writing professional development 
and SBAC computer-based testing, we started the year running 
with student programs and stellar instruction. We have had 
hundreds of students participate in after-school programs and 
specialized activities like Vex Robotics, school musicals, clay 
creations and cooking fun.

The school has supported groups of students as they traveled 
to Outdoor Ed, ran at the Foundation Games, competed in robotics, and 
traveled to educational locations near and far for grade-level field trips. NCSA, 
our parent group, has sponsored fun activities throughout the school year: 
the Jog-a-thon, Red Ribbon Week, Art Masters, Donuts with Dads, Mornings 
with Moms, Traveling Scientist, music for kindergarten-through-fourth-grade 
students, and the Spring Carnival. Committed to maintaining and bettering 
the school facility, NCSA purchased a new electronic marquee and is looking 
into other permanent changes for student health. Dads’ Club hosted two movie 
nights and has been working on other teacher- and parent-requested projects 
around the school. Let’s not forget the second successful year of the District’s 
VAPA program for fifth-and-sixth-graders! The assemblies show what a 
difference music education has made in our students’ lives.

All of these facets—working together—are what combine to create Nohl 
Canyon’s special community. We have had a great year!
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